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Donors question 
abuse-suit costs 
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. NAPLES, Fla. (CNS) — A group of 
major donors to Catholic organiza­
tions has urged dioceses to disclose 
how much money they have spent 
on child sex-abuse cases or risk los­
ing the confidence of Catholics^ 

Greater financial transparency is 
necessary as litigations mount and 
some church leaders talk of possi­
ble bankruptcies, said the board of 
directors of Foundations and 
Donors Interested in Catholic Ac­
tivities, known as FADICA, during 
the group's Jan. 24-25 meeting in 
Naples. 

At the meeting, board members 
and donors affiliated with FADICA 
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How can I help someone 
who is grieving? 

You can help in a number of 
special ways. Through reaching 
out and ^offering support in the 
form of listening and presence you 
will help a great deal. Ask, your 
friend how they are doing. Mention 
the deceased by name and allow 
the bereaved to continue dis­
cussion about the deceased if they 
wish. Many bereaved report feel­
ing isolated. You can help by 
including them in your social 
groups. Contact with the grieving 
is most important during the period 
right after the death and in the 
three or four months following 
when the bereaved feel especially 
isolated. Reach out and make your 
presence felt. 
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1717 Portland Avenue 
Just Xorth of Ridge Road 

585-342-3400 

also heard several speakers criti­
cize the lack of lay input in choosing 
bishops and the professional quali­
ty of some of the lawyers, media 
consultants and psychologists 
working for dioceses. 

The FADICA board praised the 
Chicago and Baltimore archdioce­
ses and several dioceses for having 
already released amounts spent on 
sex-abuse cases. 

Frank Butler, FADICA president, 
expressed hope that these exam­
ples "will influence the decisions of 
the nation's Catholic bishops to end 
the practice of financial secrecy 
surrounding this distressing chap­
ter in church history." 

The vast majority of the 177 
Latin-rite dioceses in the United 
States are still without disclosure, 
said a FADICA press release about 
the meeting. 

Last November, FADICA and the 
Gallup Organization released a na-

. tional poll of churchgoing Catholics 
showing that 65 percent of respon­
dents agreed that the church should 
be more financially accountable 
while 68 percent favored an annual 
independent audit of dioceses with 
the results made public. 

Overall, 64 percent of the re­
spondents said~the bishops had 
done a "bad job" in dealing with the 
problem of clergy sex abuse of mi­
nors. The survey had a margin of 
error of plus or minus 3.2 percent. 

FADICA praised support for fi­
nancial disclosure by the newly cre­
ated Office of Child and Youth Pro­
tection of the USCCB. 

Butler said the 16-member board 
unanimously approved a resolution 
supporting the work of the office 
and the National Review Board cre­
ated by the bishops to oversee im­
plementation of the bishops' poli­
cies on child abuse. 
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Celebrating black history 
The Ruth Williams Dance Studio showcases its talent during perfor­
mances at Harlem's famed Apollo Theatre Feb. 2 in New York City. The 
show marked the start of Black History Month and was coordinated 
partly by the New York archdiocese. 

D i s c o v e r t h e m a g i c of 

July 31-August 11, 2003 

Explore Alaska and its legendary ports of call, spectacular scenery, and friendly 
atmosphere, aboard the Dawn Princess. This 13-day cruise tour starts at $3100 
and includes air fare, five nights in ports of call: Fairbanks, Denali, Anchorage, and 
seven nights on board ship. 

For information and reservations CALL SISTER CAROLE PROIA: 5 8 5 - 8 6 5 - 9 8 6 1 
— Limited cabins available 

7th Annual Sisters of St. Joseph Fund-raising Trip 

CLARIFICATION 
A story about a new teacher-men­

toring program, which appeared in 
the Jan. 30 edition of the Catholic 
Courierjmentioned that the program 
is housed in the former Ss. Peter and 
Paul rectory, 720 W. Main St., 
Rochester. The parish offices and 
other tenants are also located in that 
building. 


